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Safety tips are presented monthly by FGI members & industry experts  
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TAILGATE SAFETY 
The FGI believes it is important to always put safety first. 
Our Tailgate Safety Program is a safety training resource for 
construction and other high hazard industries. Print out and conduct training right 
from your tailgate on the job site, or in a formal meeting at your office.  

Safety training for the job site & the office! 

Toolbox Meetings: Why They Matter
• Promote a safety-first culture
•  Improve employ safety  communications 
•  Increase hazard awareness
•  Encourage worker engagement and ownership of safety

Toolbox Meeting Best Practices 

• Keep meetings short (10–15 min) and focused
• Performed everyday & documented 
• Make topics relevant to daily tasks
• Use visuals and demonstrations
• Choose topics that are timely, varied, and include real-life examples
• Make them interactive 




